
EURASIA WINDOW, DOOR AND GLASS FAIRS 
WITH HYBRID FAIR MODEL ON THE NEW 
DATE: 3-6 NOVEMBER 2021 
 

As a result of meetings with industry associations and based on customer feedback, Eurasia 

Window, Door and Glass Fairs with Aluminium and Shading Special Sections, has been 

postponed to 3-6 November 2021 and will be held at the TÜYAP FAIR AND CONGRESS 

CENTER– which has received its Covid-19 Safe Service Certificate. 

Eurasia Window, Door and Glass Fairs will be a hybrid event, where the power of the physical 

event and innovative digital applications will be combined for the benefit of all our domestic 

and international customers. In fairs where New Generation Fair applications will take place, 

our goal is to create as safe an environment that we are able, with a raft of security measures 

in place. 

The fairs will be held within the framework of the "contact-free expo" application of TÜYAP 

FAIRS GROUP, which is the first and only fair organization company that is entitled to receive 

the COVID-19 Safe Service Certificate of the Turkish Standards Institute. In addition to digital 

applications, measures will be taken against disinfection, social distance and possible health 

problems at the fairs to be entered with the codes or documents showing the health 

condition. 

Eurasia Window, Door and Glass Fairs, which is one the most comprehensive and specialist 

trade events in the Eurasia region, with the support of all our industry stakeholders will bring 

industry professionals together with experts in their fields at Tüyap Fair and Congress Center, 

this year, too. Do not miss this great meeting held on 3-6 November, organized in cooperation 

with the leading associations of the industry, PÜKAD, PÜKAB and GALSİAD. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


